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8 Puzzle page
Can you spot the differences between these two pictures?

Find the sheep.
Where are they hiding?
There should be 9.



12 Christmas kings
Make this fabulous headwear… for a nativity play, or to wear  
at the Christmas table.

1 Cut a strip of card 
about 4cm deep and long 
enough to go around 
your head. Fold in half 
lengthways and crease.

2 Try it on to see where 
you need to tape it shut 
for a good fit. Mark the 
overlap. Now unfold and 
mark the main part into 5 
equal sections.

3 Cut strips of the paper 
about 2cm x 15cm (you 
may need to experiment). 
Decorate if you wish. 
Tape to the inside from 
one mark to another, 
keeping the ends just 
above the crease line.

4 Fold up the lower 
half of the band, 
hiding the tape. Tape 
into a headband. Add 
decorations to the band 
if you wish.

You will need: 

• strong paper
• sticky tape 
• decorations such 
as stickers (from the 
middle of the book) 
or cut-outs


	carry along christmas title.pdf
	9780745962597 carry along xmas extract.pdf



